
 
 
 
August 22, 2019 
 

 

Filed via Web Portal 

 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  

Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

Re: Puget Sound Energy’s 2019 Integrated Resource Plan 

Docket UE-180607  
   

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Attached please find a letter dated today from Mr. Steve Secrist, Senior Vice President and 
General Counsel for Puget Sound Energy.  The original has been sent via US Mail, along with 

copies to Chairman Danner and Commissioners Rendahl and Balasbas. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

 

 
Attachments:  
Letter to Mark Johnson dated August 22, 2019 
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